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Dear Alice
 
I can confirm that we have no comments to offer on this appeal case.
 
Kind regards
Matt Bates
Local Plan Lead
South Downs National Park Authority
Tel: 01730 819290
South Downs Centre, North Street, Midhurst, West Sussex, GU29 9DH
www.southdowns.gov.uk | Facebook | SDNPA Twitter | Ranger Twitter | Youtube
 
 
 

From: appeals@winchester.gov.uk [mailto:appeals@winchester.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 June 2018 12:58
To: Matthew Bates <Matthew.Bates@southdowns.gov.uk>
Cc: Sarah Nelson <Sarah.Nelson@southdowns.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultation Request - Enforcement Notice Appeal - Plots 3,4,7 and 8 Pony Paddock -
APP/L1765/C/18/3201567
 
Dear Matthew and Sarah
 
We have received an appeal against an enforcement notice for Plots 3,4,7 and 8
Pony Paddock and we would like to invite you to provide your comments.
 

Plots 3,4,7 and 8 Pony Paddock
The Chairmaker’s Arms
Forest Road
Worlds End
Hambledon
Waterlooville
HampshirePO7 4QX

 
Please send your comments to appeals@winchester.gov.uk by 12 July 2018.
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Alice
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South Downs
National Park Authority






Alice Honan
Appeals Officer
 
Winchester City Council
Colebrook Street 
Winchester
SO23 9LJ

Tel: 01962 848599
Email: appeals@winchester.gov.uk
 
 

 
www.winchester.gov.uk
www.visitwinchester.co.uk
 

 

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressed individual. The information in this email may be
confidential; if you have received it in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender as soon as possible, and delete it
from your system without distributing or copying any information contained within it. Under UK Data Protection and Freedom of
Information legislation, the contents of this email might have to be disclosed in response to a request. We check emails and
attachments for viruses before they are sent, but you are advised to carry out your own virus checks. Winchester City Council
cannot accept any responsibility for loss or damage caused by viruses.

 

Do you love the South Downs Way? Please help us to mend it. 
Mend our Way is a new campaign to raise £120,000 to help us fix four damaged sections
of the trail. 
Find out more and donate www.southdowns.gov.uk/mendourway
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monitor sent and received emails.
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Do you love the South Downs Way? Please help us to mend it. 
Mend our Way is a new campaign to raise £120,000 to help us fix four damaged sections
of the trail. 
Find out more and donate www.southdowns.gov.uk/mendourway
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